Dan Namisniak

From: Lane, John W.

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 7:44 PM

To: Dan Namisniak

Subject: Application No. CT4-21-DN (Telecommunication Tower - 1289 Highway 54 - "Blaindale
Farms")

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dan -

Please be advised that my wife and | have received a letter at my home informing me that my
neighbour (directly across the road from me at the address captioned above) has negotiated with Bell
Canada to lease to them a portion of their farm lands to erect a telecommunication tower.

We understand this tower will be up to 300 feet tall and will be equipped with 5G technology
receivers/transmitters. We also understand that, due to the proximity of this proposed tower to
Hamilton Airport, it will be painted in highly visible colours and will be equipped with flashing lights at
mid mast-height and at the apex of the tower.

We plan on attending the Public Meeting, scheduled for April 5, 2022 via YouTube, as viewers only.
Please present to Bell Canada the following questions on our behalf:

1. Is our home, located immediately across the road (at 1288 Highway 54), an adequate distance
away from the tower that the side effects from the 5G radio frequencies will not affect the
health and safety of the occupants of our home?

2. The flashing aviation tower lights will reduce the quality of life for our family. What
compensating measures will Bell Canada take to restore the quality of life for our family?

3. The tower, with its highly visible paint and flashing lights, will be somewhat unattractive and will
reduce the value of our home and property. What compensation are we entitled to?

4. Internet service is very poor along Highway 54. Will this tower provide our home and nearby
residents better internet connectivity and speed?

Thanks so much for posing these questions to the presenter.
We look forwarding to viewing the meeting on April 5, 2022.
Kindest regards,

John W. Lane and Joanne Douglas-Lane

1288 Hiihwai 54

John Lane
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